FOR THE BOARD OF CLARK COUNTY
COUNCILORS

TO: Board of County Councilors
PREPARED BY: Peter Silliman
REPORT DATE: September 22, 2015

SUBIJECT: Accessory Dwelling Units

l. REQUEST

Direct the County Manager to have these proposed changes to 40.260.020
evaluated by DEAB and the Planning Commission and returned to the BOCC for
action by the end of the year.

Il BACKGROUND

In April of 2015, the Building Industry Association sent a list of suggestions they
believed would benefit the local economy and building industry. One of those
suggestions was to allow Accessory dwelling units in the rural zones. On June 17",
the Commission on Aging, in a joint session with the BOCC, asked the BOCC to
consider the same request.

Accessory Dwellings are smaller, subordinate dwellings on a lot with an existing
house. They differ from general multi-family properties as one residence is
required to be occupied by the property owner. The intention of the current code

al'~w~ for a wider range of housing types while preserving the character of
the existing residential neighborhood. This option is currently available in urban
residential and multifamily zones.






























